Subject:

FW: Big concern of 230 Grand Trunk Ave project (File # 19T-16V001)

From: Caputo, Mary

Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2016 10:19 AM

To: 'Robert Lin'

Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: RE: Big concern of 230 Grand Trunk Ave project (File # 19T-16V001)

Hi Robert,

Thank you for your e-mail regarding the above noted application. I have copied the City's Clerks Department for official record.

Thank you,

Mary Caputo Hons. B.A.
Senior Planner - OMB
905-832-8585 ext. 8215 | mary.caputo@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan I Development Planning Department

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

vaughan.ca



From: Robert Lin [mailto:robertlin2008@hotmail.com]

Sent: March-26-16 9:40 AM

To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca

Subject: Big concern of 230 Grand Trunk Ave project (File # 19T-16V001)

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am a resident who live at 295 Grand Trunk Ave, Vaughan, ON.

I have a big concern regarding 230 Grand Trunk Ave townhouse proposed development plan(File number: 19T-16V001)

The reasons are below:

- 1. This proposed development will destroy woodland and damage environmental protested zone.
- 2. This proposed townhouse development has negative impact the quality of life of the surrounding residents and community since the existing area are designed for single family houses.
- 3. This proposed development will increase the storm water runoff volume and sewage.

Please consider seriously not to approve this proposed development plan.

Robert Lin

295 Grand Trunk Ave, Vaughan, ON, L6A0V1